
 
 
 

 
 
March 25, 2008 
 
New Requirements for Meat and Meat Related Products sent to European Union 
 
Dear Valued Supplier,  
 
This letter is to provide you with notification regarding changes for exporting meat and 
meat related products to the European Union.  
 
Specific information about the changes can be found on the USDA site by following 
these links: 
 
Export information  
http://www.fsis.usda.gov/regulations_&_policies/export_information/index.asp 
 
EU export information   
http://www.fsis.usda.gov/Regulations_&_Policies//European_Union_Requirements/index.asp 
 
The point of contact at USDA is Dr. Richard Montgomery, Office of International Affairs, 
(402) 344-5000. 
 
From this point forward AAFES will charge you if you fail to comply with the changes. 
 
All costs for non compliance will be claimed to include administrative fees, 
storage/demurrage, freight, PO cost/write-off, lost margin, etc. 
 
Click here for instructions on submitting health certificates to AAFES. 
  
If you have questions regarding these changes, please contact the AAFES exports office 
at zzlgexport@aafes.com. 
 
 

http://www.aafes.com/pa/selling/pdf/healthcert_instruc.pdf

